
From: McMillan Forest Products <sales@millanlumber.ca>  
  
Subject: Holiday Hours  
 
Morning, 
                Please be advised we will be closed from December 19th to January 2nd and will not 
be accepting logs during this time.  
Happy Holidays. 
 
Thanks, 
McMillan Forest Products 
 
112 Route 875 Belleisle Creek, N.B. E5P 1E4 
OƯice:1 506 485 1010 
http://mcmillanforestproducts.com/ 
 


